Western Geco

11 May 2015

Mes. Elizabeth Young
Environmental Assessment Officer
Canada-Newfoundland & Labrador
Offshore Petroleum Board

140 Water Street, 4" Floor

St. John's, NL

A1C 6H6

RE: WesternGeco’s Eastern Newfoundland Offshore Seismic Program 2015-2024, Environmental
Assessment

Dear Ms. Young:
WesternGeco Canada has contract LGL Limited of St. John’s, NL to act on our behalf in the preparation
of our environmental assessment documentation in support of our proposed seismic program offshore

Eastern Newfoundland.

LGL Limited will be submitting the Environmental Assessment on our behalf and will be the contact
should you have any further questions regarding the submitted documentation.

Please find enclosed ten (10) hard copies of the EA and 10 CDs. Please note one (1) CD contains the
report in word and pdf formats and nine (9) CDs contain only the pdf format.

Mr. John Christian will be the main contact for LGL Limited, however should you have any additional
questions for WesternGeco please feel free to contact me directly at (902) 481-6427 at any time.

Kindest Regards,

WesternGeco Canada



